
November 3,2011 

The Honorable Kay Bailey Hutchinson 
U.S. Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

RE: FYI2 Funding for CDBG and HOME 

Dear Senator Hutchinson: 

As the chief elected official o f  the City of College Station, I am writing this letter on behalf o f  
our community to  ask you t o  support the House-recommended funding level of $3.5 billion in 
formula funding for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program and $1.2 billion 
in formula funding for the HOME Investment Partnerships Program in FY12. Both CDBG and 
HOME provide vital funding to  projects and services within our community that directly impact 
the lives of our low- and moderate-income citizens. Both programs provide the flexibility to 
fund a myriad of activities, fill gaps where needed, and attract additional resources to  projects. 
This combination of CDBG and HOME with other funding sources adds to  our local economy 
and to  the betterment o f  the lives of our citizens through improved neighborhoods and a 
better quality of life. 

On behalf of my community, I also urge you to  oppose the House-recommended provision in 
its FYI2 Transportation-HUD bill to cut administrative funding for CDBG in half. Currently, 
CDBG communities can use up t o  20% of the grant on administrative and planning costs. The 
House provision would slash this amount to  10% of the grant. Communities need the 
flexibility t o  use up to  20% of their grant to  meeting the administrative and planning 
requirements of the program. 

I would also like t o  extend an invitation to you and your staff to  tour our CDBG- and HOME- 
funded projects to see the benefits o f  both programs firsthand. We thank you, in advance, 
for your continued support of these valuable programs. Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions. 

Fes pectfully, 

Nancy ~ e r r y  
Mayor 
City of College Station 

the heart of the Research I/allq, 

PO. BOX 9960 
1 10 1 TEXAS AVENUE 

COLLEGE STATlON . TEXAS 77842 

979.764.35 10 



November 3,2011 

Congressman John Culberson 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20510 

RE: FYI2 Funding for CDBG and HOME 

Dear Congressman Culberson: 

As the chief elected official of the City of  College Station, I am writing this letter on behalf of 
our community to  ask you to  support the House-recommended funding level of $3.5 billion in 
formula funding for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program and $1.2 billion 
in formula funding for the HOME Investment Partnerships Program in FY12. Both CDBG and 
HOME provide vital funding to  projects and services within our community that directly impact 
the lives of our low- and moderate-income citizens. Both programs provide the flexibility to 
fund a myriad of activities, fill gaps where needed, and attract additional resources to  projects. 
This combination of CDBG and HOME with other funding sources adds to  our local economy 
and to the betterment of the lives of our citizens through improved neighborhoods and a 
better quality of life. 

On behalf of my community, I also urge you t o  oppose the House-recommended provision in 
its FYI2 Transportation-HUD bill to cut administrative funding for CDBG in half. Currently, 
CDBG communities can use up to 20% of the grant on administrative and planning costs. The 
House provision would slash this amount to  10% of the grant. Communities need the 
flexibility to  use up to  20% of their grant t o  meeting the administrative and planning 
requirements of the program. 

I would also like t o  extend an invitation to  you and your staff to  tour our CDBG- and HOME- 
funded projects to  see the benefits of both programs firsthand. We thank you, in advance, 
for your continued support of  these valuable programs. Please feel free t o  contact me with 
any questions. 

Respectfully, 

- 
Nancy Berry 
Mayor 
City of  College Station the heart of the Research I/allq 

PO. BOX 9960 
1 10 1 TEXAS AVENUE 

COLLEGE STATION TEXAS. 77842 

979.764.35 10 



November 3,2011 

Congressman John Carter 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20510 

RE: FYI2 Funding for CDBG and HOME 

Dear Congressman Carter: 

As the chief elected official of the City of College Station, I am writing this letter on behalf of 
our community to  ask you to  support the House-recommended funding level of $3.5 billion in 
formula funding for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program and $1.2 billion 
in formula funding for the HOME Investment Partnerships Program in FY12. Both CDBG and 
HOME provide vital funding to  projects and services within our community that directly impact 
the lives of our low- and moderate-income citizens. Both programs provide the flexibility t o  
fund a myriad of activities, fill gaps where needed, and attract additional resources to  projects. 
This combination of CDBG and HOME with other funding sources adds to  our local economy 
and to  the betterment of the lives of our citizens through improved neighborhoods and a 
better quality of life. 

On behalf of my community, I also urge you to  oppose the House-recommended provision in 
its FYI2 Transportation-HUD bill to  cut administrative funding for CDBG in half. Currently, 
CDBG communities can use up to 20% of the grant on administrative and planning costs. The 
House provision would slash this amount to  10% of the grant. Communities need the 
flexibility to  use up to  20% of  their grant to  meeting the administrative and planning 
requirements of the program. 

I would also like to  extend an invitation t o  you and your staff t o  tour our CDBG- and HOME- 
funded projects to  see the benefits of both programs firsthand. We thank you, in advance, 
for your continued support of these valuable programs. Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions. 

Respectfully, 

Nancy Berry 
Mayor 
City of College Station the heart o f  the Research Vdllq, 

PO. BOX 9960 
1 10 1 TEXAS AVENUE 

COLLEGE STATION TEXAS 77842 

979.764.3510 


